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Please support gun licensing by seeking to establish a state gun dealer licensing 

program. This will save lives and will not infringe on rights. Legislating background 

checks is not enough. We must ensure that dealers follow through with background 

checks. Far too many do not, which is fatally serious. 

 

Thank you, 

Brenda Kame'enui 

citizen for safety everywhere 


